Albion PAC News



Chair: Charles Carr Vice Chair: Beth Evans Treasurer: Shiva Chand Secretary: Corinne Hearle DPAC: Kim Norman

2024

Albionelementarypac@gmail.com

January 2024



Happy New Year! We hope you and your families had a peaceful and happy holiday season, and enjoyed the time you were able to spend together over the last two weeks. As Albion PAC enters 2024, we have exciting family events planned, and are looking forward to creating an inclusive and supportive school community.

To kick off the start of 2024, our new sensory pathway has been installed in the school. This pathway was a PAC initiative to provide students with a way to activate their sensory systems to improve their overall emotional regulation and ensure their bodies are in an optimal state for learning. Photos of the pathway have been posted on our PAC Facebook page if you want a sneak peak!

You have been hearing teasers about our upcoming family dance for awhile now, and we are finally able to share details! Albion PAC will be hosting a glow theme dance on February 9th in the gym. This is a family dance, and students MUST be with their parents/guardians to attend. Admission will be by donation, but everyone attending must have pre-registered for a ticket. Tickets will be first come, first serve and will be available on Munch-a-lunch. Concession pre-orders for pizza slices from Albion Pizza, drinks, and popcorn will also be available.

Our first PAC meeting of 2024 will be on January 17th. All parents are encouraged to attend! These meetings are a great opportunity to share your concerns, learn about what is going on at the school, hear from the admin team, and meet members of the school community.

Pancake Breakfast!

We are pleased to announce the return of our New Year pancake breakfast on January 12th. All students will receive pancakes compliments of the PAC and Superstore. Volunteers start cooking at 7am, with hopes of everyone being served by recess. As this is a light breakfast, and serving time will vary, please ensure your child has something to eat before school. To cut down on waste, we also ask you to send a reusable plate and cutlery.

Shout Out!

Once a month we have an amazing crew of volunteers who organize the PAC hot lunches for students. These volunteers pick up lunches from vendors, individually sort them, and then deliver them to classrooms. In December we had wonderful volunteers who cooked several hundred hot dogs for students, delivered them to classroom, and put condiments on each hot dog! Hot lunch wouldn't happen without this amazing group, so make sure you say a thank you when you see them!

Upcoming Events

January 12 - Fun Friday Pancake Breakfast

January 15 -PAC Hot lunch orders due

January 16 - Dance tickets go on sale

January 17 - PAC meeting

January 26 -Quesada Hot Lunch

January 30 - last day for dance tickets and

concession pre- order